1. Home

Southern Station Newsletter - December 27, 2017

By Southern Station December 27, 2017 | 3:23 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

I hope that everyone enjoyed the Christmas holiday with friends and family. The holiday festivities will continue this weekend as we welcome in the New Year. New Year's Eve will bring a large number of celebrations into the city for private parties and viewing of the firework display along the northern waterfront of the city. There will be increased staffing within the district as well as citywide for increased presence and visibility. There are no known credible threats to the city.

I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable New Year, but encourage all to celebrate responsibly. A few safety tips on New Year's Eve:

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

Central District Officer Involved Shooting 24-159

December 20, 2024 | 2:35 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Burglary Suspects in the Central District 24-158

December 19, 2024 | 9:59 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 27 Suspects in Organized Retail Operation 24-157

December 18, 2024 | 11:59 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Tenderloin Homicide Suspect 24-127(a)

December 18, 2024 | 10:31 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release